
 

 

Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
Monday, October 24th, 2022 at 4:30 p.m. 

Regular Meeting 
New Town Hall Conference Room 

1. Call to order and attendence: Chairman Ed Harasimowitz called the meeting of 
the Hewitt Farm Committee to order at 4:30PM with members Nita Kincaid, Bob 
Dunn, Deirdre Tavares and Brian Banker present. 

- Members Absent: Tim Chokas 

- Guest/Staff Present: Diana Hunt 

2. Additions to the Agenda – None 
 

3. Gary Annino Thank You Note – Letter sent to Gary Annino. 

4. John Dean Gallop House Fence Repairs - Ed ordered finials.  Ed to provide to 
Dick.  Bill and Dick will then work on them. 
 

5. John Dean Gallup House Windows – Contractor secured to install windows . 
 

6. FY22 Annual Report- Working – Ed drafted the narrative summary and will 
review with Christine. 

 
7. 2023 Meeting Schedule- Working – Approved schedule, Ed to submit to 

Antoinnette. 
 

8. Cemetary Bridge Repair- Discussion – Discussion had around how to fix the 
bridge in the spring. 
 

9. Public Comments / Discussion – Diana to provide Nita and Ed write-up for 
quarterly newsletter. 

 
10. Adjourn - Meeting was adjourned at 5:06PM. 

 
Respectfully submitted 
Deirdre Tavares 


